
  
We hope you have had a delightful Christmas and we are pleased to welcome you back for 
the new term. As we embark on an exciting journey ahead, we would like to provide you with 
some important dates regarding key events that will take place during the half term. 
Please note that school will be closed on Monday, 6th January, as we prepare for the 
coming weeks. School will reopen on Tuesday, 7th January, and we look forward to 
seeing all the children back, refreshed and ready to learn. 

• Tuesday 7th January - School Reopens  
• Tuesday 21st January - Escape Room Day (Children in Year 2,3,4 & 5 will need to attend school in 

their PE kits). 
• Wednesday 22nd January - MHST Coffee Morning (9:00 Start in the school hall) 
• Week Commencing 27th January - National Story Telling Week 
• Friday 7th February - ‘Move with Max’ PE event in school (All Nursery & Reception children to come 

into school in their PE kits).   
• Friday 7th February - NSPCC Number Day 
• Monday 10th February - Judo Taster Day - Years 4,5 & 6 (Children to attend in their PE kits) 
• Monday 17th February - Judo Taster Day - Years 1, 2 

& 3 (Children to attend in their PE kits) 
• Tuesday 11th February - Safer Internet Day 
• Tuesday 18th February - Year 1 Trip to Hardwick Park  
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Within this half term, there are a few key changes in relation to swimming and PE that you need 
to be aware of.  

Swimming 

Class 9 will be swimming on Thursdays, starting Thursday 9th of January. Children will need to 
bring their swimming costumes, a towel and can bring a healthy snack for after their swimming 
session.    

PE  

 Children will need to attend school in their PE kit, with appropriate footwear, on the following 
days.  

Monday - Year 2 (Classes 5 & 6)   

Tuesday - Year 5 (Classes 11 & 12)  

Wednesday - Year 6 (Classes 13 & 14) 

Thursday - Reception (Classes 1 & 2) Year 1 (Classes 3 &4)  Year 4 (Classes 9 & 10) 

Friday - Year 3 (Classes 7 & 8)   

We would also like to remind you that if children wear earrings, they must have these removed on 
a PE day or be able to remove them independently. 
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